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06.07.09 
Attending: Aarkey, Oz, Mistress Stormy, Johanna 
 
Old Business: Committee discussed the following outstanding old business 

A) Personal stories from members, to be announced on the web site. (Aarkey) 
B) A history of the fellowship (Mistress Stormy) 
C) Website redesign (Aarkey) 
D) Business Cards for the fellowship.  

 
New Business:  
 
1) To better help with the influx of requests, the committee discussed writing up an informal “how to” section for 
the web site about starting meetings in your areas. Oz agreed to write up this section. 
 
2) The committee re-approved the $40 expense for 1000 basic business cards which can be used to hand out 
and distribute with the website address and the e-mail of - info@recoveryinthelifestyle.org 
 
3) The RitL website has been moved. D* was paid the remaining costs for the web site hosting and .com 
domain. D* has formally transferred the domain ownership to Aarkey, who has re-hosted the site. The .com 
domain for another year – expires May 16, 2010. Aarkey has updated the site look to match the site logo and 
made changes and corrections throughout the site.  
 
4) The committee agreed to give Oz access to the website if needed to maintain any aspects of it. 
 
5) The committee voted and agreed to change all our personal names to our scene names on these minutes, 
and on the website.  
 
6) The treasury is at $177. The group noted that at the new 3rd Sunday meeting, no one was available to 
collect the basket ($12) so is was added to the treasury.  
 
7) Mistress Stormy offered to e-mail our contact list to seek out new committee members and/or alternates.  
 
8) The committee agreed to meet on 8/2 @ 11 AM. Meeting closed. 
 
 
 

Updated:  August 16, 2009 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: The committee phone meeting originally scheduled for 4/5/9 did not occur. 


